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March 15, 2010
Re: Ms. Christine Wagner

To Whom It May Concern:

As Director/Writer/Producer of the award winning independent film, The Legend of Tillamook’s
Gold, | am writing to recommend Ms. Christine Wagner, our camera operator. Ms. Wagner is an
outstanding camera operator and her professionalism and ability were invaluable in the making
of The Legend of Tillamook’s Gold. Due to an error in the making of the credits during our
rushed finish of the movie for the first film festival, the Newport Beach Film Festival (of more
than twenty festivals where the movie was featured) Ms. Wagner’s role on the movie was
incorrectly credited as “B” camera operator.

Of almost anyone involved in the movie, Ms. Wagner provided energy, enthusiasm,
professionalism and ability that contributed to the final product’s success. She was an important
part of the team, which produced The Legend of Tillamook’s Gold and would be an asset to any
production.

Ms. Wagner worked smoothly and effectively with the Director of Photography, adding her
expertise to his skills and talent.

| recommend Ms. Wagner highly and would be happy to discuss her abilities with a director or
producer who has the opportunity to hire her. Her commitment to our project is greatly
appreciated. '
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